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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: SBA <SBA@pkf-l.com>

Sent: 01 July 2021 22:08

To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk

Subject: Data logged – AGAR part 3

DearMr Hesketh, 
 
CO0085: Receipt of Documents – AGAR Part 3, 2021 
 
This is an automated message to notify you that we have received and logged the Annual Governance and 
Accountability Return (AGAR) Part 3 for Menheniot Parish Council and the AGAR is now in the queue for 
processing.   
 
The review work performed on the AGARs is carried out in the order in which they have been received by us.  If 
there are queries on the AGAR and/or supporting documentation submitted for review, one of the team will contact 
you for additional information when they carry out the review work.  If there are no queries we will carry out our 
review and report our findings to you in due course. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
SBA Team 
For and on behalf of PKF Littlejohn LLP 
T +44 (0) 20 7516 2200  
sba@pkf-l.com 
For and on behalf of
 

PKF Littlejohn LLP 

15 Westferry Circus 

London E14 4HD  

United Kingdom  

www.pkf-littlejohn.com 
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PKF Littlejohn LLP, Chartered Accountants 

The information contained in this communication is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the use

e contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 

PKF Littlejohn Accounts Limited is a wholly owned subsidiary of PKF Littlejohn LLP, Chartered Accountants and is registered as

PKF Littlejohn LLP reserves the right to monitor the content of any message sent to or from name@pkf-littlejohn.com. 

PKF Littlejohn LLP is registered as a limited liability partnership in England and Wales No. OC342572. Registered office as above.

PKF Littlejohn LLP is a member firm of the PKF International Limited family of legally independent firms and does not accept any

 


